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Palmer, Tamara (REPS)

From: Simon Ow 
Sent: Wednesday, 30 March 2011 11:30 AM
To: Committee, IC (REPS)
Subject: Inquiry into the role and potential of the National Broadband Network

Dear House Standing Committee on Infrastructure and Communications, 
  
I am writing in response to the Inquiry into the role and potential of the National Broadband Network. I realise that 
the deadline for submissions was 25 February 2011. However, I hope my views will still be considered sincerely. 
  
I echo the voices of most students in Australia that the internet is sufficient for use now. I question the real value of 
the NBN since internet services are sufficient for general use now. I feel that the large sums of money designated for 
the NBN should be spent on more pressing concerns such as our country’s failing health system.  
  
If the health system is not fixed soon, we will soon lose more lives. The best broadband network may not have as 
large an impact as a resurrection of the health system. Please consider spending tax payers’ money more wisely and 
channel the resources into more pressing concerns from the people. Please listen to the people.  
  
Yours sincerely, 
Simon Ow 
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